
My staff has received a number of emails from an individual who claims that PG&E's cross bore safety program has 

serious deficiencies. As 1 understand it, the program is supposed to discover where household gas lines were 

punched through other lines- typically sewer lines. If the two lines cross, the gas line may deteriorate and gas might 

then seep into a home through the sewer line, potentially leading to an explosion.
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